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DATE:   May 30, 2012 
 
FROM:  Rod McClure, President 
 
ITEM:   President Report 
 

Dunsmuir – Prep is still going on for trip.  At this point, only cost appears to be fuel for museum 

truck, all prep repairs were covered with stock and donated parts.  Car Foreman Phil Schmierer 

worked with UP car inspector Dan Castleberry to inspect and ensure all equipment is okay to go 

to Dunsmuir at no cost to Society.  UP 6936 has arrived.  UP 1996 will be arriving this weekend. 

Shop and Grounds – Lots of clean-up has occurred for public opening.  David and Matt Elems, 

Deanna Fecko, Rod McClure, Gail McClure and others have been working on grounds. 

RALs – Matt Elems has been handling several of the RALs recently. 

Fourth Street house – County finally issued title documents.  Possible buyer is evaluating.  May 

need to perform some repairs to qualify for loan, but any cost will come back upon sale (add-on 

to price).   

Repairs – Dave McClain is repairing SP GP9 2873, has 3 bad liners.  WP F7A 917 and SP 

TR6A 1100 are running.  Army H-12-44 1857 will be running shortly.  UP is sending wiring 

diagram for WP SW1500 1503 to allow repair of electrical system. 

Trackwork – There will be a work party after Dunsmuir to do repairs on balloon track.  Assistant 

Roadmaster Greg Elems is organizing that. 

 


